
Thank you to everyone who came to our Meet the Teacher/Open House on Wednesday.  It was a great 

turnout! 

 

Parent Involvement Committee 

 

We will be having an initial meeting of our Parent Involvement Committee on Wednesday, October 1st at 

6:00.  We will meet in the Library.  All are welcome to attend! 

 

Morning Drop Off 

If you are dropping your child(ren) off at school in the morning, please use the ‘island’ between Barnhill 

and St. Rose.  Cars should pull to the left side, while buses use the right. 

Please do not drop students off by using the staff entrance beside the school.  This causes undue 

congestion and creates a danger for students.   

 

Magazine Sales 

Today was the last day to qualify for our grand prize draw – but we encourage you to continue to look at 

our Magazine Fundraiser.  It is a great gift idea, and a wonderful way to raise money for our Library 

renovation project. 

 

Wellness Week 

Wellness Week is from October 1 – 8.  We have a lot of grade wellness activities that will be taking place 

at the school…..thanks to the hard work of our school Wellness Committee! 

 

School Photos – Retakes 

Retakes for school pictures will take place on October 15th.  Proofs from today should be on their way 

home with your child(ren).   

 

Upcoming Dates: 



October 8th All students will attend the musical Guys and Dolls at Harbour View High School.  This 

will be paid for through Student Fees which have been collected. 

October 9/10 Professional Learning Days for staff (No school for students) 

October 13 Thanksgiving Day (No school for students) 

 

 

 


